
 Classroom News   
Class Name:    Colchester          Term :      Autumn  2. 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
It’s been another busy term in 

Colchester Class full of learning both 

in and out of the classroom. 

 

In Science we have been learning 

about energy. We started by looking 

at electric circuits and then moved on 

to how electricity is created. We 

learnt about both renewable and 

non-rewable sources of energy. We 

had a go at making both wind 

turbines and a solar oven in the 

classroom (the wind turbine was 

much more successful than the solar 

oven!). We were then treated to a 

visit to the wind turbine at Green Park 

where we learnt lots of interesting 

facts. 

 

In English we have been learning to 

write a recount. As a class, we wrote 

a recount about the journey of an 

evacuee during the Second World 

War.  

 

In Maths we have been learning 

about measures. We have solved lots 

of practical problems involving length, 

capacity and weight. 

 

This term we have also been lucky 

enough to watch a production of The 

Borrowers at the Corn Exchange, 

watch a pantomine performance of 

Aladdin, go to the cinema to watch 

Lego Batman, perform in our own 

concert at the church and visit the 

Imperial War Museum in London! 

 

We hope that you all enjoyed our 

Christmas performance of a hip hop 

New Zealand Christmas and wish you 

all a safe and happy holiday.  

 
 

 
 

Dates to remember: 

 

4th January 2018 – Children back in school 

31st January 2018 – SAP focus Parents’ Evening 
 


